
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

New Harvest  
Baptist Church 

Meeting at the  
Capital Grange 

911 South Governors Avenue 
Dover, DE 

Richard Parks, Interim  
Daphne McBride, Pianist 

Carol Thompson, Worship Leader 

                            May 25, 2025  
Prelude     Pianist        
 
Greetings and Announcements   Deacon Coe 
 
Call to Worship       Congregation 
               “Battle Hymn of the Republic.” (645, v.1) 
 
Invocation     Deacon Coe
 (Followed by The Lord’s Prayer) Congregation 
 
Hymn of Praise     Worship Leader 
                        “God of Our Fathers.” (642) 
 
“Ascension” Medley      Worship Leader  
                            “Higher Ground.” (532, v. 1&4) 
   “He is Exalted.” (296) 
 
Good News Club Presentations  Jan Clark 
 
Offertory Prayer    Deacon Coe 
 
Singing of Doxology    Congregation  
 
Reading of Scripture: Ephesians 4:7-16            Pastor Parks 
Pastoral Prayer  
Sermon:  “The Gifts of the Mystical Body.” 
 
Hymn of Invitation      Worship Leader  
                         “Something for Thee.” (531) 
 
Benediction     Pastor Parks 
. 



 
 
Deacon of the week:   Deacon Coe 
 
Attendance last week:   45 
 
MAY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
28 Bible Study at the Morris’ 6:30 p.m. 
29 Bible Study at the McBride’s 3 p.m. 
 
JUNE ANNOUNCMENTS 
1 Outdoor Baptism Service and desert fellowship at the  
 Allen’s home 5 p.m. Please ask God for good weather.  
5 VBS Meeting 6:30 p.m. at the Grange. VBS will be June 
 29th to July 2nd from 6-8 p.m.   
7 Good News Wagon training at 10 a.m. to noon at the Capital 
 Grange Parking lot.  
9 Night WMU Meeting at the Moore’s 7 p.m. 
14 Men’s Breakfast at Romano’s 8:30 a.m. 
16 Day WMU Meeting at K. Robinson’s 9:30 a.m. 
 
 

 
CHURCH INFORMATION 

Sunday School 9:45 a.m. 
Worship Service 11:00 a.m. 
 
Small Group  Please see weekly announcements  
Bible Studies  in the bulletin for times and places. 
 
Website  www.newharvestbaptistchurchde.org 
 
Mailing Address:  P.O Box 735 
   Dover, DE 19903 
 
Phone Number: 302-678-5100 

DEFENSIVE DRIVING COURSE:  Mike is trying to get a 
new Defensive Driving Course together.  If you are interested 
please let Mike or Jill know.  He needs 12 people to do the 

course.  Thanks.  

 


